Ayisha Osori

December 29 2014

General Muhammad Buhari Rtd. Presidential Candidate, All Progressive Congress Abuja

Dear Sir:

Self-Introduction

It is a privilege to be able to write to you to inform you of my decision to leave the Peoples Democratic Party for the All Progressive Congress. This decision is not based on the fact that I lost the primaries to represent the people of AMAC/Bwari in the House of Representatives. It is based on three things.

The first is a renewal of my confidence in the change in tone and style of your presidential campaign. The second is the well-organized and transparent APC presidential primaries which fulfilled some of the basics of improved internal party democracy including being a competitive process. And third, the combination of a Buhari- Osinbajo ticket is inspiring. Having studied law in the University of Lagos Prof Osinbajo has always been a good example of dedication and intellect and that combined with your qualities of leadership and integrity in the past gives us hope for a better Nigeria with your two at the helm.

Sir, I am not a professional politician, but I am a passionate Nigerian who wants to stop sitting on the sidelines. I want to roll up my sleeves and get to work with a great team with a common vision for the Nigeria of our dreams.

I look forward to being of service.

Sincerely,



Ayisha Osori

cc. National Chairman APC, Chief John Oyegun National Secretary APC, ALhaji Mai Mala Goni Director General Buhari presidential Campaign, Governor Rotimi Amaechi Vice Presidential Candidate, Prof. Yemi Osinbajo